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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

February 10, 2020 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell – Chair, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; and Clerk – 

Kent Young. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  Orders were reviewed and signed. 
 

Modifications:  No modifications were made. 
 

Road Crew Issues:  T5 Replacement: Chris Liller said that he was obtaining quotes to replace his truck 

(T5) next year, as the order and assembly of trucks is taking longer in recent years.  FLEET Permits:  

The Selectmen reviewed and approved said permits for Renaud Bros., Inc. and Barrett Trucking Co..  Al 

Dupell signed the permits. 
 

Powers’ Generator Contract:  The Selectmen reviewed and approved the renewal of the annual 

generator maintenance contract with Powers’ Guaranteed Generators.  Al Dupell signed the contract. 
 

Town Hall Use:  Kevin Robinson requested use of the Town Hall on March 7, 2020.  Chris Liller so 

moved.  Greg Marcucci seconded and the request was granted. 
 

Green Up Reps:  The Selectmen agreed to maintain Helen Eddy and Lorraine Weeks-Newell as the 

Town’s representatives for Green Up Day. 
 

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s Minutes of January 27. 2020.  Greg 

Marcucci seconded – all concurred and the minutes were approved. 
 

Adjourn: Greg Marcucci motioned to adjourn at 7:50pm.  Kevin Robinson seconded.  All were in favor 

and the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:   David Kent Young 


